Library trustee meeting January 19, 2022

Attendees: Kelly Collins, Tricia Neron, Pam Czekanski, Bob Zak

Meeting was called to order on Zoom at 4 pm. 

Kelly reviewed the new minute procedure for town boards which will get minutes posted on a more timely basis. Pam made a motion to approve the process for the library, Bob seconded this and all were in favor.

The Directors report included a discussion on programs at the library which are currently on pause due to the omicron variant. The heat problem at the library was resolved and windows will be repaired in February. The bid package for the sewer repair project at the library is being prepared by the Bolton DPW and there is a possibility that this will be paid for with ARPA money that the town has received. One of the issues that needs to be resolved is the carpeting between the mens and womens restroom. We have some remnants in the basement but it is not clear if this is in good enough shape to be used and if there is enough. Kelly will investigate and if the carpet that we have is not usable, she will engage Stefura the interior design firm that did the interior of the building to help find a reasonable substitute since the original carpet manufacturer is out of business. The cost to engage Stefura is not to exceed $200.

We also received the landscape plan from Isabel Wheat and have asked for some detail on the cost for materials and installation.

We reviewed the annual report for the library as well as our presentation for the meeting with the Advisory Committee on February 8. Bob motioned and Pam seconded the annual report and all were in favor.

Our next meeting will be February 15 at 4 pm.

Meeting was adjourned at 4:45 pm.
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